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Cardinal-designate Edwin F. O’Brien told students at St. Casimir Catholic School in
Canton that they were part of an important educational legacy Jan. 31.

St. Casimir was the first of three stops for the cardinal-designate, as he marked
Catholic Schools Week, a national effort to recognize the legacy and contributions of
Catholic  education.  Cardinal-designate  O’Brien  also  toured  St.  Michael  the
Archangel School in Overlea and Archbishop Curley High School in East Baltimore.

He said the key reason Catholic schools exist is “to see God in every person.”

Watch this video of Cardinal-designate O’Brien’s visit to St. Casimir below:
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